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Friday 20th October 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Year 2 would like to invite you to join them in a Great Fire of London afternoon. Next half term, 
we will be learning lots of interesting facts about The Great Fire of London. We will compare what 
life was like in London at the time to the present day. We will learn about the events leading up to 
The Great Fire of London and will investigate why the fire spread so far. In the workshop, we will 
be working together to create our very own Pudding Lane! 
 
The workshop will take place on Monday 20th November at 1:30pm for both Year 2 classes. 
 
Please complete the attached slip and return to your child’s class teacher by Monday 13th 
November. 
 
To create Pudding Lane during the workshop, we plan to use shoeboxes to make houses. If you 
have any shoeboxes you could please donate, we would be very grateful. Please send these into 
school with your child as soon as possible. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Thank you for your continual support, 
Miss Webster and Miss Reeve 

  

 

The Great Fire of London workshop, Year 2 
 
 
I will be attending The Great Fire of London workshop 
 
I will not be attending The Great Fire of London workshop 
 
Name of child……………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Class……………………………………………………………………………………………. 


